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Dear Principal/Deputy Principle  
 
The Forrestfield Football Club is contacting you as your School is an important part of the local 
community in the Forrestfield and surrounding area.  
 
Our club is hoping that your school would support our cause in assisting promote our club 
registration advertisement in school newsletter or advertisements placed on school notice boards 

working toward promoting sporting activity within the communities of Forrestfield.  
 
The Forrestfield Football Club is passionate about developing a Youth Woman's football within the 
Forrestfield community and recognises the importance of the future of the development and 
provide equal opportunity for females within the game of Australian Rule Football.  
 
We thank you for any assistance and any support that your school can provide the Forrestfield 
Football Club as the future development and growth of our local sporting community greatly relies 
on local schools and our club sincerely values your support.  
 
The Forrestfield Football Club would appreciate if you could advise and respond to whether the 
above request could be possible. 
 
Thank you. 

  
Kind Regards  
Greg Cannon  
President ForrestField Football Club  
president@forrestfieldfc.com.au  

Mobile 0407 637 631  


